## A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA BULLETIN

2013-03-01



The UK Ministry of Defence has authorized and is now receiving applications for the Bomber Command Clasp.

This will attach to the 1939 to 1945 Star which Bomber Command veterans will have previously received.

Applications may be submitted by veterans, their widows, or their next of kin.

Application forms for the Bomber Command Clasp may be downloaded from the museum's website at <a href="http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/news.html">http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/news.html</a>.

If you require additional information regarding the clasp and the application process, please make use of the email address on the application form.

The museum's 2013 Special Events schedule is listed on our main page at www.bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Our Dambusters Seventieth Anniversary Commemoration will be held on Saturday, May 11. <a href="http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos-temp/poster-2013dambuster70.pdf">http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos-temp/poster-2013dambuster70.pdf</a>.

An Engine Run Schedule is available at

http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/event\_merlinrunups.html.

Hopefully, we will be announcing an additional special engine run prior to all four Merlins being started for the first time.

The port-outer is now on the engine mount and our Merlin crew was attaching various components this week.



PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. For Membership and Donation information visit: <a href="http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html">http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html</a>

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to <a href="mailto:bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca">bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca</a>.